Clipstone Brook Nursery School Uniform

Children are encouraged to take pride in their appearance and in belonging to our school; therefore our nursery
children wear some of the school uniform. Specific items of uniform, incorporating our school logo, can be
purchased from the School Office (limited stocks) or Mapac (our online provider).

Our nursery children wear the school polo shirt, sweatshirt or cardigan along with any other suitable clothing such
as a skirt, leggings or tracksuit bottoms.

The children will spend time outside in all weathers. We would recommend that they have a pair of wellington
boots available in school at all times.

Fleeces, and uniform basics are also available via the website.
We urge parents to supply a named water bottle throughout the year and a sun hat for the Summer Term and
other times of the year if appropriate.

Footwear

During the Summer Term, flat sandals may be worn at parent’s discretion. We do not accept any liability for
injury. Fashion shoes with narrow heels, flip flops or plastic beach shoes cannot be worn.

Children should not wear trainers or sports shoes as part of their uniform, including travelling to and from school.

Personal Appearance

We expect our children to look smart and take pride in their appearance at all times.
Nail polish should not be worn.

We prefer the children not to wear earrings at all, but if they are to be worn, they should be plain studs.
We encourage children with long hair to tie it back.

Important Reminder

It is inevitable that items are lost or mislaid occasionally so please put your child’s name on all clothing including
shoes and coats to help relocate them quickly.



